
CITY OF PHOENIX 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

FORM TO REQUEST PC to CC 
I HEREBY REQUEST THAT THE CC HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON: 

APPLICATION NO/ 
LOCATION 

PHO-2-22—Z-47-17-8 
Approximately 130 feet 
north of the northwest 
corner of 19th Avenue 
and Latona Lane 

(SIGNATURE ON ORIGINAL IN FILE) 
opposition x applicant 

APPEALED FROM: PC  
October 6, 2022 

2020 W. South Mountain Avenue 
Phoenix, AZ 85014 

PC DATE STREET/ADDRESS/CITY/STATE/ZIP 

TO PC/CC 
HEARING 

CC  
November 2, 2022 

H. Jewel Clark
480-664-9436
hjewelclark@fastmail.com

CC DATE NAME / PHONE / EMAIL 
REASON FOR REQUEST: 

Increased density is incompatible with neighborhood per Rio Montana Plan guidelines, 
community efforts, and precedent with previously approved developments in area. 
Request reduction to 3 houses/acre per original site plan to allow for greater setbacks 
from S-1 neighbors plus stipulation or guaranteed confirmation of all single story 
homes.  

RECEIVED BY: Greg Harmon RECEIVED ON: 10/11/2022 

Alan Stephenson 
Joshua Bednarek 
Tricia Gomes 
Racelle Escolar 
Stephanie Vasquez 
Diana Hernandez 
David Urbinato 
Vikki Cipolla-Murillo 

Greg Harmon 
Paul M. Li 
Village Planner 
GIS 
Applicant 

ATTACHMENT D

mailto:hjewelclark@fastmail.com



